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Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

jamesbruc@aol.com 
Monday, August 18, 2014 8:13 AM 
Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD 
Case No. 15178/BTA SWD 
bta-Brian_8036.pdf 

Richard: Regarding the State Land Office, attached is a copy of a letter to the SLO making the payment requested by the 
state. So, there is no issue between them. 

Jim 
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CARLTON BEAL, JR. 
BARRY BEAL 
SPENCER BEAL 
KELLY BEAL 
BARRY BEAL, JR. 
STUART BEAL 
ROBERT DAVENPORT, JR. 

BTA OIL PRODUCERS, LLC 
104 SOUTH PECOS STREET 

MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701-5021 
432-682-3753 

FAX 432-683-0311 

GULF COAST DISTRICT 
TOTAL PLAZA 

1201 LOUISIANA STREET, STE. 570 
HOUSTON, TEXAS 77002 

713-658-0077 FAX 713-655-0346 

June 27, 2014 

ROCKY MOUNTAIN DISTRICT 
600 17TH STREET, STE. 2230 SOUTH 

DENVER, COLORADO 80202 
303-534-4404 FAX 303-534-4661 

Federal Express 

State of New Mexico 
Commissioner of Public Lands 
310 Old Sante Fe Trail 
P.O.Box 1148 

Santa Fe, NM 87504-1145 -

Attention: Mr. Terry Warnell 

Dear Mr. Warnell: 
By letter dated May 29, 2014, from the State of New Mexico Commissioner of Public 

Lands to BTA Oil Producers, LLC ("BTA") you requested that BTA remit a check in the amount 
of $9,753.75 for advance royalty payment so that your office would approve the conversion of 
the Brian 8036 JV-P #1 well to a salt water disposal well. A copy of the referenced letter is 
attached. Per your instructions, please find enclosed a check in the amount of $9,753.75. Please 
indicate your receipt of this check by signing below and sending a scan to me at 
wprice@btaoil.com. Please call me at 432-682-3753 should you have any questions or wish to 
discuss. 

Very truly yours, 

Willis D. Price III 
Land Manager 

Received the referenced check on JUL 0 2 2014,2014. 

STATE OF NEW MEXICO 
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